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AH Committee

From: Mike Davies <daviespaintingmaui@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 01, 2019 3:32 PM
To: AH Committee

Aloha, 
 
I personally support Greg Brown and his Makila Farms Affordable Housing Project. Hawaii needs more developers to 
invest in local families. I keep seeing articles in the news paper about big projects for out of state investors being 
approved.  
I think it's time to approve these affordable housing projects for the people of Hawaii. 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Mike Davies 


